
NFGSPC Meeting 

February 29, 2015   

Meeting was held after the running of the hunt test on Feb. 28, 2015 at 1 pm at SSJ Farm, 

Hilliard, FL.  The following members were in attendance:   Sue Harrison, Dorothy Thompson, 

Susie Ball, Susan Sample, Ward Myers, Pearce Daley and Cheryl Applebaum, and guest Chessie 

Filler.  No minutes from last meeting available.   

 

Dorothy gave Treasurer's report - approx. $5,000 in bank.  Losing money on hunt test.   

 

Final reading on Ward Myers'  full membership and first reading for new applicant Lisa 

Bergman for associate membership.   

 

Ward Myers volunteered to chair the Oct. 11-12 hunt test and is reserving the dates at Lake 

Wales Hunt club. 

 

Meeting over at  1:10 pm. 

 

Submitted by Dorothy Thompson 

 

Thanks to Dorothy and everyone who helped with the hunt test. 

 

 

Barbara A. Boka 

Secretary 

 


